
 

 

30th January 2024 
 

Yardleys School - Free Instrumental Lessons  
 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Students at Yardleys school now have an exciting opportunity to take part in free instrumental 
lessons as an additional offer to their existing Music education.  
 
These lessons will take place during the school day, with students leaving other lessons on a 
rotational basis to spend 20/30 minutes learning an instrument or having singing lessons.  
 
These lessons will be delivered by department staff in music classrooms. 
 
Lessons will run for half term blocks throughout the year, with students able to continue if they have 
met the conditions of the course:  
 

• Students must arrive on time each week for their lesson.  
• Students must bring any instruments that they have been loaned.  
• Students must practice independently, either during school hours (larger   

instruments like drums kit / piano) or at home.  
• Students must take part in instrumental showcase performances each term to show 

their progress and gain valuable performance experience.  
• Students must catch up with any work missed in lessons.  

 
Students wishing to participate will need to collect and then return a completed 
application form to Mr Dunne, who will then assign lesson timetables to successful 
students.  
 
Private music lessons can be very costly; therefore, this is a wonderful opportunity to develop 
students’ musical talents within school hours!  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ben Dunne  
Head of Creative and Performing Arts  
Yardleys School   
  


